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Date：September 12, 2011 

Subject：Physics Cup-IPhO2012 

 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to help promoting the online physics competition: Physics Cup –IPhO2012 
which is established by the Organizing Committee of the 43rd IPhO. The following message 
was sent by Prof. Jaan Kalda of Estonia on September 3, 2011. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ming-Juey Lin 
Secretary of IPhO 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Dear Ming-Juey Lin, 
 
Could you help me to promote our online physics competition (warm-up for the IPhO-2012) 
by sending my message to all the members of the International Board? 
 
My message is as follows: 
----------------------------------- 
Dear colleagues, 
 
We are organizing an online monthly physics competition, which is aimed to serve as a 
"warm-up" for the IPhO-2012, called "Physics Cup - IPhO-2012". The regulations of this 
competition can be found at the web-page of IPhO-2012: 
http://www.ipho2012.ee/physicscup.html . Please disseminate this information among your 
students! 
See you next summer in Estonia! 
 
With best wishes, 
Jaan Kalda 
Vice-chairman of the Academic Committee of IPhO-2012 
-------------------------------------- 
 
Thanks and with best wishes, 
Jaan Kalda 
  

http://www.ipho2012.ee/physicscup.html

